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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
You are hereby notified that the Los Angeles City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 
October 25, 2016, at approximately 10:00 a.m. or soon thereafter in the John Ferraro Council 
Chamber, Room 340, City Hall, to consider Categorical Exemption and related 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) findings; report from the City Attorney and a draft 
Ordinance amending Section 5.321 of the Los Angeles Administrative Code to rename the 
Construction Services Trust Fund and update procedures relating to the fund; amending the Los 
Angeles Municipal Code (LAMC) Sections 11.12, 19.08, 19.09, 61.03, 61.16 and 98.0410; 
deleting LAMC Section 68.12; and adding Sections 57.118.4 and 61.17 of the LAMC to rename 
and update the current One-Stop Permit Center surcharge fee provisions, establishing the 
surcharge on fees in LAMC Section 57.118, and temporarily increase the surcharge to help pay 
for the development and implementation of a Citywide development services system known as 
BuildLA. 
 
If you are unable to appear at this meeting, you may submit your comments in writing.  Written 
comments may be addressed to the City Clerk, Room 395, City Hall, 200 North Spring Street, Los 
Angeles, CA  90012.  In addition, you may wish to view the contents of Council file Nos. 15-0316 
and 13-0046 by visiting: http://www.lacouncilfile.com. 
 
Please be advised that the City Council reserves the right to continue this matter to a later date, 
subject to any time limit constraints. 
 
 

HOLLY WOLCOTT, CITY CLERK 
of the City of Los Angeles 

 


